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Hello Brian,
 
I concur with the statement below.
 
 
Nicholas Geiser
Principal Operations Inspector
Allentown FSDO

 

 

From: Rayner Brian  
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 1:37 PM
To: Geiser, Nicholas (FAA) ; Sablan, Joe (FAA) 
Subject: ERA22LA127 Honesdale, PA C210, N5276C Wreckage Examination
 
Gentlemen,
 
Would either or both of you please concur/non-concur with the following statement?
 
“Post-accident examination of the airplane by Federal Aviation Administration Aviation Safety
Inspector(s) revealed no pre-impact mechanical anomalies.”
 
Thank you,
 
Brian
 
Brian C. Rayner
Senior Air Safety Investigator
National Transportation Safety Board
AS-ERA




